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Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 

PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 
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kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

              
          Friday 14 October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

After school extra-curricular activities Term 4 – UPDATE 

 

Thank you to all the parents that have enrolled their child/ren into various after school activities.  I have 

been informed today by the Pilot Team that there are still vacancies with some of the activities.  After 

much discussion, they have decided to leave the enrolment process open until Friday 28 October 2022 

to ensure that all parents/carers have had an opportunity to enrol their child.   

 

Please note that as activities reach their maximum enrolments the links will be removed from the website. 

All our extra-curricular activities will begin this Monday 17 October at 3:30pm.  The procedures 

will be exactly the same as last term. All students will be supervised by a staff member until the providers 

come to collect them.  Please ensure that you are at school to collect them at 4:45pm.  If you are running 

late for any reason please ensure that you let us know by calling the school or letting the provider know 

directly.  The rooms for each activity is listed below. Providers will be asking you to sign out your 

children as you are picking them up.   

 

Please note that Gymnastics is now open to K-2 as well as 3-6 students.  Spaces are limited and I 

encourage you all to enrol sooner than later      . 

 

The following activities still have vacancies:   

Morning fitness  - Tuesdays and Thursdays - Tennis courts/hall  

Boxing and Mixed Games - Mondays   -    Hall/tennis courts;  Please park in the council park near tennis 

courts for easy pick up access. 

Gymnastics - Tuesdays   -  in the hall; Please park in the council park near tennis courts for easy pick up 

access. 

Coding -Wednesdays - All Purpose Room and 1/2A classroom - Park in Old Kent Road 

Soccer - Wednesdays - Hall or tennis courts - Please park in the council park near tennis courts for easy 

pick up  

Martial Arts - Thursdays - Hall - Please park in the council park near tennis courts for easy pick up  

 

Activities that will be held at Ruse PS and we will transport your child there: 

NRL - Mondays 

Cricket - Tuesdays  

Please remember that you will need to pick up your child from Ruse Public School at 4:45pm  

 

Website link:  https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-hours-pilot/kentlyn-public-school  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 
Androula Kavallaris 

Androula Kavallaris 

Principal                       

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-hours-pilot/kentlyn-public-school

